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UPCOMING EVENTS 
March 14, 15, 16  National U20 & U23 Champs  Gold Coast 
Sunday, March 30  Run for the Kids 
Saturday, April 12  Club 5km handicap   Box Hill South 
Friday, April 18   Presentation Night   Box Hill 

GET WELL JULIE 
Former club secretary Julie Miler had a bad fall while out riding her bike a couple of weeks ago, doing 
serious damage to her shoulder requiring extensive surgery. We all wish Julie a speedy recovery. 

RUN FOR THE KIDS 
Again this year the club has been asked to provide volunteers to help as officials at the Run for the Kids 
on Sunday, March 30. If you are not running in this event and are willing to help out on the day, please 
let us know. 

PETER NORMAN CLASSIC 
A number of Box Hill athletes competed at the Peter Norman Classic at Aberfeldie last Saturday. 
Congratulations to Joshua Ross and Cameron Cherry who finished 2nd and 3rd respectively in the 
Victorian 100 yards championship. 

MASTERS CHAMPIONSHIPS 
Congratulations to Simon Evans (40+ Walk) and Robyn Barclay (65-69 pole 
vault) who both won gold medals at the Victorian Masters championships at Olympic Park on the 
weekend. Nev Gardner also competed in several events and picked up two silver medals in the 60-64 
division.   

PRESENATATION NIGHT 
Mark down Friday April 18 in your diary. The club will be holding its annual presentation night at the 
club rooms on this night. We are hoping as many members as possible will be able to attend. 

DO YOU HAVE A TROPHY? 
There are a number of perpetual club trophies that will be presented at the Club Presentation Night on 
April 18. If you have one of these trophies it is essential that you return them as soon as possible so that 
they can be engraved and ready for presentation.  

XCR08 
With the track and field season now drawing to a close, members are reminded that the cross country 
and road racing season for 2008 starts soon, with the club 5k handicap race on Saturday, April 12. The 
first AV event for the winter season will be the cross country relays at Jells Park on Saturday, April 19. 
We encourage as many athletes as possible to be a part of the winter series. With distances that range 
from 3.8km to 21.1km (for the open age 
athletes) there is a great variety of events. 

FACEBOOK 
Some new photos have been added to the Box Hill Athletic Club facebook page…check it out! 


